
 THE WESTPORT AREA BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 

June 20, 2017 MINUTES 

ATTENDANCE: Sandra Billieu, Bryan Gatewood, Diana Wildman, Jackie Elliott, Mike Gasper, Terri 

McGrath, Teresa Watkins, Greg Watkins and Bonnie Hahn 

ABSENT: Mark Koors 

MEMBERS & GUESTS:   

The meeting was called to order by Sandi Billieu, President. There were enough board members for 

quorum. 

 Bonnie read the minutes from the Meeting from May 16, 2017. Greg Watkins moved to accept 

the report and Jackie Elliot seconded.   Minutes approved as read.  

 Teresa presented the Treasurer’s report including the current balance and accounts receivable. 

June 20, 2017 report –Bonnie Hahn moved to accept the Treasurer Report and Jackie Elliot seconded.  

Report is ready for audit.  

New Membership:   

 Midway packaging when sale is completed. 

Public Relations:  

Sandra Billieu states “May 29th Memorial service was nice and a good speaker.” 
 
Jackie made a motion to donate money to purchase one of the benches at the Westport Cemetery 
memorial.  Bryan Gatewood seconded.  Motion passed 
  
New Business:  

Crosswind Pharmacy was looking to set up a remote Pharmacy in Westport, want to check with hospital 

first to assure they aren’t looking at doing that also. 

Covered Bridge was successful for the community everyone enjoyed the day. 

Suggestion to revisit the Shelter House at the Dam area will be investigated  

 Diane Wildman moved to adjourn and Bryan Gatewood seconded.  Motion carried.  

  

 
Signed: Bonnie Hahn 
 
 


